

April 10, 2008

1896

Mayor Gary Becker Members of the Common Council 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI. 53403

Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council:

The City of Racine has been advised that its share of the State funding for the Wisconsin Coach Lines Kenosha-Racine-Milwaukee intercity bus service will be \$642,925. I am requesting that the Mayor and City Clerk be authorized and directed to execute a contract between the City of Racine and Wisconsin Coach Lines, Inc. to allow for the pass through of State operating assistance for 2008.

84

Please refer this report to the Transit and Parking Commission for their review and discussion.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Glasheen

Michael J. Glasheen, P.E. Transit Planner

H:\MikeG\Letters\Common Council referral letter.doc